

State of Saho DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Statehouse Mail, Boise, Idaho 83720-9000

Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

May 1, 1995

PHILIP E. BATT GOVERNOR

R. KEITH HIGGINSON

Weaver McCaslin PO Box 26 Mackay, ID 83251

Re: 1994 Ground Water Measurements and Estimate of Withdrawals

Dear Mr. McCaslin:

According to water right records on file with the Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR), you are the owner of a ground water well located in Township 07N, Range 24E, Section 20, NWNENE. During 1994, staff from Water District 34 visited this well and made a measurement of pump discharge.

On July 7, 1994, the diversion rate of your well was measured at 4.87 cfs. According to water rights on record with IDWR, the rate of diversion authorized for this well is only 2.49 cfs.

Water District staff also estimated total annual volume of water withdrawn from your well using power record information. Estimated volume from your well in 1994 was 1061 acre-feet. According to IDWR water right records, the total annual volume of water authorized to be diverted from your well is 367.8 acre-feet.

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the Water District's 1994 measurements and referenced well. IDWR wishes to provide you an opportunity to provide any information or evidence to show that the above findings are incorrect. If you believe that these findings are wrong, then you should contact the Department immediately and provide the necessary information or documentation. We very much wish to work with you and assure that all the measurements, utility data, and water rights analysis are accurate.

If you do not provide a response to this letter on or before May 22, 1995, then the Department will assume that the above findings are correct. Actions may be initiated by the Department to monitor and regulate the well in 1995.

Questions concerning this matter may be addressed to Doug Rosenkrance, Water District 34 watermaster, or to either Scott King or Tim Luke at IDWR in Boise.

Respectfully,

Tim Luke

Water Allocations

cc: Doug Rosenkrance IDWR Eastern Region

Scott McAffee

PECEINED MAY OR 1996

Department of Water Resources
Sastem District Office



State of Waho DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Statehouse Mail, Boise, Idaho 83720-9000

Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

May 1, 1995

PHILIP E. BATT

R. KEITH HIGGINSON DIRECTOR

Fred Burt PO Box 628 Moore, ID 83255

Re: 1994 Ground Water Measurements and Estimate of Withdrawals

Dear Mr. Burt:

According to water right records on file with the Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR), you are the owner of a ground water well located in Township 05N, Range 26E, Section 28, NWNWNW. During 1994, staff from Water District 34 visited this well and made a measurement of pump discharge.

On July 29, 1994, the diversion rate of your well was measured at 3.66 cfs. According to water rights on record with IDWR, the rate of diversion authorized for this well is only 1.40 cfs.

Water District staff also estimated total annual volume of water withdrawn from your well using power record information. Estimated volume from your well in 1994 was 775 acre-feet. According to IDWR water right records, the total annual volume of water authorized to be diverted from your well is 245 acre-feet.

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the Water District's 1994 measurements and estimated volumes for the above referenced well. IDWR wishes to provide you an opportunity to provide any information or evidence to show that the above findings are incorrect. If you believe that these findings are wrong, then you should contact the Department immediately and provide the necessary information or documentation. We very much wish to work with you and assure that all the measurements, utility data, and water rights analysis are accurate.

If you do not provide a response to this letter on or before May 22, 1995, then the Department will assume that the above findings are correct. Actions may be initiated by the Department to monitor and regulate the well in 1995.

Questions concerning this matter may be addressed to Doug Rosenkrance, Water District 34 watermaster, or to either Scott King or Tim Luke at IDWR in Boise.

Respectfully,
Tim Luke
Water Allocations

cc: Doug Rosenkrance

IDWR Eastern Region

Department of Water Resources
Eastern District Office



State of Inho DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Statehouse Mail, Boise, Idaho 83720-9000 Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

May 1, 1995

PHILIP E. BATT GOVERNOR R. KEITH HIGGINSON DIRECTOR

Vaughn Jensen Rt 1, Box 35 83255 Moore, ID

Re: 1994 Ground Water Measurements and Estimate of Withdrawals

Dear Mr. Jensen:

According to water right records on file with the Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR), you are the owner of a ground water well located in Township 05N, Range 26E, Section 22, NWNENE. During 1994, staff from Water District 34 visited this well and made a measurement of pump discharge.

On June 29, 1994, the diversion rate of your well was measured at 4.20 cfs. According to water rights on record with IDWR, the rate of diversion authorized for this well is only 1.58 cfs.

Water District staff also estimated total annual volume of water withdrawn from your well using power record information. Estimated volume from your well in 1994 was 1092 acre-feet. According to IDWR water right records, the total annual volume of water authorized to be diverted from your well is 276.5 acre-feet.

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the Water District's 1994 measurements and estimated volumes for the above IDWR wishes to provide you an opportunity to referenced well. provide any information or evidence to show that the above findings are incorrect. If you believe that these findings are wrong, then you should contact the Department immediately and provide the necessary information or documentation. We very much wish to work with you and assure that all the measurements, utility data, and water rights analysis are accurate.

If you do not provide a response to this letter on or before May 22, 1995, then the Department will assume that the above findings are correct. Actions may be initiated by the Department to monitor and regulate the well in 1995.

Questions concerning this matter may be addressed to Doug Rosenkrance, Water District 34 watermaster, or to either Scott King or Tim Luke at IDWR in Boise.

Respectfully,

Water Allocations

cc: Doug Rosenkrance IDWR Eastern Region

MAY 0 8 1995

Capariment of Water Resources Restern District Office



State of Inho DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Statehouse Mail, Boise, Idaho 83720-9000 Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

May 1, 1995

PHILIP E. BATT GOVERNOR R. KEITH HIGGINSON

DIRECTOR

PU Ranch 4500 Imperial Ave San Diego, CA 92113

Re: 1994 Ground Water Measurements and Estimate of Withdrawals

Dear Sir:

According to water right records on file with the Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR), you are the owner of a ground water well located in Township 05N, Range 26E, Section 21, NWNWNW. During 1994, staff from Water District 34 visited this well and made a measurement of pump discharge.

On September 5, 1994, the diversion rate of your well was measured at 5.10 cfs. According to water rights on record with IDWR, the rate of diversion authorized for this well is only 2.90 cfs.

Water District staff also estimated total annual volume of water withdrawn from your well using power record information. Estimated volume from your well in 1994 was 1344 acre-feet. According to IDWR water right records, the total annual volume of water authorized to be diverted from your well is 507.5 acre-feet.

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the Water District's 1994 measurements and estimated volumes for the above referenced well. IDWR wishes to provide you an opportunity to provide any information or evidence to show that the above findings are incorrect. If you believe that these findings are wrong, then you should contact the Department immediately and provide the necessary information or documentation. We very much wish to work with you and assure that all the measurements, utility data, and water rights analysis are accurate.

If you do not provide a response to this letter on or before May 22, 1995, then the Department will assume that the above findings are correct. Actions may be initiated by the Department to monitor and regulate the well in 1995.

Questions concerning this matter may be addressed to Doug Rosenkrance, Water District 34 watermaster, or to either Scott King or Tim Luke at IDWR in Boise.

Respectfully, Tim Luke Water Allocations

cc: Doug Rosenkrance

Department of Water Resources Eastern District Office



State of Paho DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Statehouse Mail, Boise, Idaho 83720-9000

Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

May 1, 1995

PHILIP E. BATT GOVERNOR

R. KEITH HIGGINSON

PU Ranch 4500 Imperial Ave San Diego, CA 92113

Re: 1994 Ground Water Measurements and Estimate of Withdrawals

Dear Sir:

According to water right records on file with the Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR), you are the owner of a ground water well located in Township 04N, Range 26E, Section 15, NWNWSW. During 1994, staff from Water District 34 visited this well and made a measurement of pump discharge.

On June 3, 1994, the diversion rate of your well was measured at 6.50 cfs. According to water rights on record with IDWR, the rate of diversion authorized for this well is only 4.40 cfs.

Water District staff also estimated total annual volume of water withdrawn from your well using power record information. Estimated volume from your well in 1994 was 1972 acre-feet. According to IDWR water right records, the total annual volume of water authorized to be diverted from your well is 770 acre-feet.

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the Water District's 1994 measurements and estimated volumes for the above referenced well. IDWR wishes to provide you an opportunity to provide any information or evidence to show that the above findings are incorrect. If you believe that these findings are wrong, then you should contact the Department immediately and provide the necessary information or documentation. We very much wish to work with you and assure that all the measurements, utility data, and water rights analysis are accurate.

If you do not provide a response to this letter on or before May 22, 1995, then the Department will assume that the above findings are correct. Actions may be initiated by the Department to monitor and regulate the well in 1995.

Questions concerning this matter may be addressed to Doug Rosenkrance, Water District 34 watermaster, or to either Scott King or Tim Luke at IDWR in Boise.

Respectfully, Tim Luke

Water Allocations

cc: Doug Rosenkrance
IDWR Eastern Region

REGERTING.

Department of Weter Resources

Emiliary District Office